

31 August 2020

Dear Parents/Caregivers

## **BC ONLY MUFTI DAY – THURSDAY 3 SEPTEMBER 2020**

A \$2 mufti day is planned for **Thursday 3 September 2020**, fundraising for Interact Club at Botany Campus.

As a school we are continuing to promote **cashless payments**. To achieve this your child **will be invoiced \$2**.

If your child does not wish to participate in the mufti day, please email our Finance team at <a href="mailto:accounts@elim.school.nz">accounts@elim.school.nz</a>. They will then remove the charge for you.

Or – If your child chooses to participate in the mufti day, payment can be made via the Parent Portal, Internet banking or contactless eftpos. The school's bank account number for payment is 02-0100-0357672-000. Please include your child's name and mufti in the reference.

Yours sincerely

Carol Pottow MA, HDE
ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL BOTANY CAMPUS/PRINCIPAL'S NOMINEE